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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 
 

"Fall is right around the corner, and we can't wait to see what it has in store for us! This is always a season of 

activity in the Town of Pike Road, and we want to ensure you don't miss out on any exciting upcoming events. 

Mondays with the Mayor is returning on Sept. 11 at the Pike Road Arts Center! Connect with us through call, 

text, or email to ask your questions about the Town of Pike Road. We can't wait to hear from you! 

Remember to turn in your Veterans Bricks and Hay, Look at Us! applications! The deadlines for these programs 

are quickly approaching, and we want to make sure you have the opportunity to participate. Check out our 

website to access these forms and turn them in to Town Hall! 

The Pike Road Quilters have been hard at work! For the last two weekends in September, you can explore all of 

their beautiful, handmade quilts at the Pike Road Arts Center. These ladies are extremely talented, and we 

want to show them how appreciative we are of their hard work. 

Lastly, register today for our Fall Vegetable Container Gardening Workshop on Sept. 19 and our Lunch & Learn: 

Entrepreneurship Pop-Up Workshop on Sept. 28! Both of these workshops will fill up quickly, so register today 

to secure your spot. 

We want to connect with you! Search @townofpikeroad on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter so you never 

miss an event. 

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.   

Thank you and God Bless.” 


